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April 6, 2017

Mr. Chester Escobar

SP + Municipal Services

2 South Biscayne Blvd. Suite 200
Miami, FL 33131

RE: RFP # FY 2015-2016-016 PARKING MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Dear Mr. Escobar:

| would like to thank you for your time and coming to the City to meet with me about
the RFP stated above on March 30, 2017. As we had discussed, after review of the RFP
and the proposal, we have reached the conclusion that it would be in the best interest
of the City to improve our internal operation of parking management services. We will
be taking the rejection of this RFP before the City Commission on April 19, 2017.

Please be ensured that this decision is by no means a reflection on the ability and
credibility of SP+ Municipal Services as a firm or your firm’s ability to perform the
services. We greatly appreciate the hard work and time you invested in this RFP
process and your understanding of our decision.

Sincerely,

Ay

Roger M. Carlton
City Manager

Cc: Roamy Valera, SP+ Municipal Services
Nydia M. Rafols, Deputy City Manager
Jennifer Merino, City Attorney
Andrea Lues, Procurement Director
Dwayne Flournoy, Chief of Police
Miguel Martinez, Assistant Chief of Police
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April 6, 2017

Mr. David M. Zell

LAZ Florida Parking, LLC

404 Washington Ave — Suite 720
Miami Beach, FL 33139

RE: RFP # FY 2015-2016-016 PARKING MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Dear Mr. Zell:

Pleased be advised that on March 30, 2017, | met with SP+ Municipal Services, the
highest ranked proposer and awarded vendor for above subject RFP. After review of
the RFP and the proposal, we have reached the conclusion that it would be in the best
interest of the City to improve our internal operation of parking management services.
We will be taking the rejection of this RFP before the City Commission on April 19,
2017.

Please be ensured that this decision is by no means a reflection on the ability and
credibility of either firm or each firm’s ability to perform the services. We greatly
appreciate the hard work and time you invested in this RFP process and your
understanding of our decision.

Sincerely,

QWA

Roger M. Carlton
City Manager

Cc: Nydia M. Rafols, Deputy City Manager
Jennifer Merino, City Attorney
Andrea Lues, Procurement Director
Dwayne Flournoy, Chief of Police
Miguel Martinez, Assistant Chief of Police
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